
            

  

 

IIS/CIR/137/2024-2025 

06/03/2025 

  

 Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

 

Kindly be informed that the SA2 Open House for KG – VIII is scheduled on 22nd 

March 2025, Saturday from 09:00 am- 1:00 pm. The details are as follows: 

 

• The Open House will take place at a scheduled time slot for your ward which will be shared 

by the Class Teacher. Parents must strictly adhere to the time slot. 

• Attendance of parents and students from KG-VIII for the Open House is compulsory.   

• Class teachers will share the academic feedback of the students and their performance in the 

SA2 Examination with the parents.  Apart from academic feedback, class teachers will 

appraise the parents about their ward’s Behavioral aspect as well.  

•  This Open House is a chance for the parents to interact with the respective Class teachers of 

their wards for getting proper & timely academic feedback so that they can extend further 

support to their wards.  

• Parents are requested to refer the Annexure 1 for the next AY Reopening dates KG – Grade 

XII and Retest schedule for Grade IV – VIII. 

• Parents are also advised to refrain from buying Trolly bags from KG – Grade VI as it is 

discouraged by the school due to the safety concerns for the students. 

• Parents are reminded not to buy Notebooks from outside vendors as customized notebook 

will be provided by the school to maintain the standard and uniformity across Subjects and 

Departments. Notebooks from outside vendors will not be accepted by the subject teachers.  

• Parents should clear the outstanding fee of their wards on or before 20/03/2025 to get the 

confirmation on timeslot from the respective Class teacher. Parents can also avail the online 

payment option for fee payment. 

 

Note: To confirm your ward’s continuation to the next grade in the upcoming academic 

year, please ensure that all outstanding dues are settled before the deadline. Failure to do 

so will result in the admission being put on hold and no requests will be entertained after 

the deadline. Readmission of your wards will be subject to seat availability.  

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation & understanding.  

 

Stay safe and healthy! 

 

 



 

Annexure 1 

 

Staggered Reopening Dates for KG- Grade XII AY 2025-26 

Date Grade 

14th April 2025 (Monday) Grade III – XII (Existing &Newly Admitted Students) 

15th April 2025 (Tuesday) KG2 – Grade I & II (Existing &Newly Admitted Students) 

16th April 2025 

(Wednesday) 

KG1 (Newly Admitted Students) 

 

Note: The school will release reopening circular shortly. 

 

Retest Schedule for Grade IV – VIII AY 2025-26 

Retest/Grades Dates 

IV - VIII 24th & 25th March 2025 

 

 

1. The students who fall in retest shall write examination on 24th & 25th March 2025 as per 

the school timing and Parents are requested to pick/drop their wards. Transport facility 

will not be provided by the school. 

2. The timetable for retest will be shared by the respective class teacher. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


